
I believe that a public utility should be not-for-profit. It's wrong to have profit motives be driving 
decisions at the company, because this results in worse service and higher rates for customers. A public 
utility should be just that: public. It's also wrong for the head of a public utility to be bringing home 
millions of dollars in salary.  
 
Also I urge more investment in green energy sources and more reliance on solar power, with expanded 
programs and incentives for residential customers to install solar panels.  
 
Thank you, 
Sarah Middeleer 
Newtown 
 


